Ruemel Panglao

From: Haley Peterson <haleylynnpeterson@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 9:30 PM

To: Ruemel Panglao

Subject: Agenda #2 - October 14 design review

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hello,

I’'m writing concerning the design review for 600 El Granada Blvd.

| want to express how this house is a beautiful addition to the neighborhood. It is modest yet beautifully designed and
well built. | particularly love the wood siding and black trim which makes it seem to blend in with the surrounding trees
and environment. The natural elements are very aesthetically pleasing. Another design aspect | love is how private it
seems from the front yet it has beautiful large windows to take in the magical view out the back of the house. We need
more houses like this in the neighborhood. It's modern but subtle design suits the neighborhood and the feel of the
Coastside.

Haley Peterson,
El Granada resident

Sent from my iPhone



